

December 27, 2016

Highland Creek Manor HOA C/O Dr. and Mrs. Lee Steglich 1214 Dogwood Creek Ln. Dallas, TX 75252

Dear Highland Creek Manor HOA:

Words alone cannot express how grateful we are to you for the generous donation which you have made to the family of Sergeant Michael Smith. We have delivered your donation is to the Smith family.

After such a tragic incident in our city, your generous donation reminds the officers of the tremendous citizen support there is within the North Central Division. On behalf of the City of Dallas and the Dallas Police Department, please accept our appreciation and a heart-felt thank you.

If we can be of any assistance to you, please contact me at 214-671-0260 or by email at rick.watson@dpd.ci.dallas.tx.us.

DAVID PUGHES INTERIM CHIEF OF POLICE

Rick A. WATFER

Deputy Chief of Police

North Central Patrol Division

Dallas Police Department